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The objective of the Workshop: 

To provide aid to the students in order to understand  the  editing software Canva 

To cater the appropriate information on the "CREATIVE DESIGN THROUGH CANVA". 

To make them competent enough to use and create designs through “CREATIVE DESIGN 

THROUGH CANVA". 

 

 

Report: 

The workshop on "CREATIVE DESIGN THROUGH CANVA"  was organized by the Media club 

of the University in collaboration with Dept. Of History, RDWU. The meeting started at 1 pm at 

room no. 218, Smart Class Room in Academic Building-II, RDWU with student participants.  

 

 The resource person arrived at the hall along with the media club members and other faculty 

members. They were heartily welcomed by the students.  

 

The welcome address was conveyed by Ahaana Mansai , Media club Member, RDWU. The 

resource person, Mr. Narsingh Majhi was then handed over the platform  to start his 

presentation.  

 

Mr. Narsingh Majhi started his presentation with the introduction of  the software  CANVA.  

 

The students  shared their views  and he added  his points  around those  views to make the 

session interactive. The resource person talked  about  the idea of  "CREATIVE DESIGN 

THROUGH CANVA". The students shared their views and it was  an interactive session. 

It was first time for many a students to learn about CANVA software. This workshop " 

CREATIVE DESIGN THROUGH CANVA" was technical as well as non technical learning 

platform to learn more about aesthetics, framing, colour theory and other editing hacks. 

 

 



The floor was then open to questions and after an engaging question answer session,   

Mr. Narsingh Majhi finally ended  his presentation. 

 

 

Learning outcome: 

The students learned about: “CREATIVE DESIGN THROUGH CANVA". It was a great learning 

experience for all present in the seminar. 

 

Finally, the guest was felicitated and was presented with a sapling as a token of appreciation 

and respect from the entire department of history. 

 

Risha Mohanty, student of Dept. Of History bestowed the vote of thanks for the event and  the 

program ended on an appreciable note. 

 

 
 


